
Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope that you’ve all had a good week and are looking forward to the long Bank Holiday weekend with your children – 
please let there be some sunshine!

Coronation celebrations:

If you haven’t had chance to read the email communication that I sent out on Wednesday regarding our Coronation 
celebrations in school next Friday (5th May) then please make sure that you do so in order that you can be fully prepared. 
This will be an exciting day for the children and we have lots planned. At the end of the day, your child will be given a 
lovely, leather bookmark with The Coppice logo on and they will also receive a commemorative Jubilee badge that has 
kindly been gifted to them by Wythall Parish Council.

Published authors!

It was fantastic on Tuesday to be able to congratulate a group of Year 4 children who have had their story writing 
published in a real book! The children had all been entered by our English Lead and Assistant Head: Mr. Laight into a 
competition run by the Young Writers’ Association which was founded in 1991 to encourage the next generation of young 
writers. The children composed their entries at home and then returned them to Mr. Laight to send off. We were then 
informed that twelve of our children had had their work published in the book entitled ‘The Magic Door’: Treasured Tales.

Obviously, as a school, we are incredibly proud of these children for their achievement in having their work published and 
we hope that this encourages them to want to continue their creative writing journeys. Mr. Laight plans to organise more 
of these competitions over the coming months and years so please encourage your children to take part if they talk to 
you about it. Who knows, we may soon discover the next big writing star at The Coppice! The children all went home with 
multiple copies of the book to share with family and friends and we have bought a copy for our school library. We also got 
the children to sign their work in the book – just in case they make it big!

The proud Year 4 authors are pictured here: 

Erika W, Daisy W,  Isaac M, 

Zayyan M, Eva E, Beau B,

 Emily A, Florence T,  Ellie D, 

Megan M, Tobie-Jai M and Athulan U.
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Well done Nancy – a choir role model!

A huge well done to Nancy M-J from Year 6 who, on Tuesday of this week, 
received Ms Croft's award for commitment and passion to the school 
choir. This is a very well-deserved award for Nancy as, without doubt, she 
exhibits both commitment and passion on a weekly basis.

Having seen her performing at the school music concert a couple of 
months ago and hearing about what a fantastic role-model she is for Ms. 
Croft’s choir, I completely agree that she is the perfect person to receive 
this award. Well done Nancy! Nancy is pictured receiving her award off 
Ms. Croft and me. I think you can see how proud Nancy is of her award!

Congratulations Anna-Lillie!

Huge congratulations to Anna-Lillie D from Year 5 for achieving her 
‘tear-drop’ bridge award from her Pole and Aerial Arts Club. As you can 
see from the picture below, what Anna-Lillie is able to do is quite 
incredible. Her pole and aerial arts sport requires a huge amount of 
strength and agility and Anna-Lillie has a real passion for her sport. 
Well done Anna- Lillie – we are very proud of you and look forward to 
hearing about your next achievement.

Unsung Hero nomination for Mrs. Small!

Our Coppice Thrive Practitioner: Mrs. Small was nominated and then shortlisted for an ‘Unsung Hero’ award, which 
is part of the Pearson Annual Teaching Awards. To be shortlisted is amazing recognition for this incredible lady and 
all that she has done over the course of twenty-five years’ service to the school, its children and its community. I 
will be saying more on next week’s newsletter following tomorrow’s judging process. Good luck Mrs. Small – we 
have everything crossed for you!

That just leaves me wish you all a lovely Bank weekend with your children. Don’t forget that, as this is the case, 
we won’t be back in school until Tuesday 3rd May. However, please remember that this is also another 
NEU strike date so make sure that you have read my recent communication from Friday 21st April and are 
aware of whether your child is in school or not. We look forward to seeing you all next week.

Kind regards,

Mr.Hutt  (Headteacher)



Themed Coronation Menu

Please note that this is a changed menu from the one previously on ParentPay. All 
bookings made have been cancelled so you will need  to go back on and book from 
the new choices. 



 

 

 

Star of the Week - Hot Chocolate

Coronation in the park



Funtopia
Funtopia – The BIG Day Out for Little Kids is coming to 
Redditch this May as part of our 60 day UK Tour. The event is 
specifically designed for children under the age of 10, with all 
of the activities included in the entry price. Activities include 
high energy inflatables, role play areas, under 5’s area, baby 
zone, activity arena, stage shows, sumo suits, giant inflatable 
games and more!
 
We aim to be as accessible as everyone. This is why we offer 
incredibly low prices, daily SEND sessions and donate 
hundreds of free tickets every year to families in need.
 
We want all families to be able to enjoy Funtopia and, 
considering the cost of living at the moment not everyone can 
afford family days out. This is why Funtopia is one of the 
cheapest children’s festival in the UK. With a full day pass 
costing only £10 per child, £2.50 per adult and children under 
90cm are free!
 
This year Funtopia is holding an Autism Friendly Session at 
the start of the event to allow neurodiverse children and 
families the chance to enjoy the event as well, in a much 
quieter session with the addition of sensory activities! More 
details on these sessions can be found on our FB page 
www.facebook.com/funtopiauk

Bikes and Scooters

If your KS2 child comes to school on a bike or scooter 
please could you remind them to park them in the new bike  
racks which can be found outside classroom 6RC near the 
KS2 exit gate.  This will make it quicker to collect them on 
the way home. The old bike park on the edge of the field  is 
no longer in use. If your KS1 child wishes to leave a bike or 
scooter they can be left just inside the entrance gate (right 
hand side please) and over the summer a new rack will be 
installed near the storage containers. . 
Please note all bikes and scooters are left at your own risk. 

Y6 Cake sale

There is a Y6 cake sale taking place on Friday 5th May after school in the playground (or Infant hall if 
wet). This is cash only please. 
Thank you so much for your support at the sale last week where £278.50 was raised!

http://www.facebook.com/funtopiauk


Job Vacancy at Hollywood Primary School



                              

Thank you for reading our Whole School Newsletter. Now click on the 
link below to access your Year Group Newsletters.

Click here 

Holiday Activity Club

Aspire Active Camps is thrilled to invite your pupils to join us this half term at our Solihull camp held at Tudor Grange 

Academy Solihull. Our Active Camps are designed to inspire children to get active and have a blast while improving 

their health and well-being. We've got lots of fun activities planned that will keep kids engaged and moving all day 

long!

We know it can be tough to find fun things for children to do during the school holidays, so we want to make it easy 

for your parents. That's why we're offering a special 15% discount code just for your school community!

https://sites.google.com/coppice.worcs.sch.uk/yeargroupnewletters/home

